From: Patrick Prendergast 
Sent: 01 July 2016 15:49
To: Paul Watson
Subject: RE: Hornton Grounds Quarry Hornton [16/01155/CM] 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Paul,

With respect to the above application it would be ideal to see some enhances hedgerow planting around the site.

Regards

Patrick 

Patrick Prendergast
Arboricultural Officer

Email: Patrick.prendergast@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk
Please note I only work Thursdays and Fridays and alternate Wednesdays

Cherwell District & South Northants Councils


